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Moderate to heavy rains will conƟnue in the coming week in Somali and within the Ethiopian highlands whose 

rainfall contribute significantly to the river flow in Juba and Shabelle Rivers. Somaliland and Puntland will record 

the highest amounts of rainfall given the forecast. 

Given the current ground situaƟon, high river levels and the rainfall forecast, riverine flooding is expected to 

conƟnue and spread further especially along the Shabelle River. Flash floods are likely to be experienced in the 

coastal areas of Puntland (Bari and Nuugal) and central  (Mudug and Galgaduud) regions. 

 Users are advised that this is a forecast  and at Ɵmes there may be discrepancies between forecast and actual 

amounts of rainfall received. The forecast, observed river levels and rainfall amounts are updated on a daily 

basis and can be found in this link: hƩp://systems.faoso.net/frrims/ 

Map 2: 7‐day rainfall forecast  (14 ‐ 20 May 2018) 
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Map 1: 3 days rainfall forecast (14 ‐ 16 May 2018) 


